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Dear Grote: 

Thanks for your letter of May fifth and its 
enclosures. A visit sometime later to Green Bank becomes 
even more attractive with the prospects of seeing your 
original equipment in operative condition. 

We have just reimbursed AUI for some 68o-odd 
dollars in billings attributed to you, which seemed to 
be mostly railway express and freight charges. Possibly 
I should have checked the items with you first but there 
seemed to be no particular reason to question any of them 
on the basis of a quick run-through. 

As to your prospects for a June visit to these 
parts, I'll be missing from here from the 11th to the 18th, 
and in all likelihood will be on my way again the 27th. 
The other days are somewhat littered up with a variety of 
meetings, which include a June lOth meeting of our Grants 
Committee. While that day would not provide a particu­
larly likely time for our chewing the fat, I am sure the 
Committee would be delighted to have you join us for 
lunch and possibly sit in on some of our deliberations if 
the idea would appeal to you. The 19th brings with it a 
meeting of the Williams-Waterman Committee, but the after­
noon would be free. The 23rd is pretty well shot, with 
a meeting of the Board of Directors. You'd be entirely 
welcome if you'd like to join the latter group again for 
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the luncheon hour. Having been exposed to them last fall, 
however, you may have enough of that. 

I 

1 111 look forward to hearing your plans. 

Best wishes, 

Charles H. Schauer 
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